
City of Trimont 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Trimont will hold a 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Triumph Hall (546 Main St E, Trimont, MN). 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to discuss the 
updated infrastructure improvements being reviewed from 
USDA for funding, replacement of aged sewer and water 
lines and interim updates for the sewer plant.  
 
All residents and property owners within the City of 
Trimont are encouraged to attend.  
 

Dated this 1st day of July, 2025. 

 


